
STAY IN TOUCH WITH THE HUDDLE DURING THIS TIME OF PHYSICAL DISTANCING
 huddle@nmfc.com.au

 facebook.com/huddlenmfc  |    @huddlenmfc  |   @huddlenmfc

To complete the registration 
and consent forms

• Monday to Thursday, 4pm – 7pm during school term

• Year 7 - Tertiary students

• FREE supervised one-on-one and group tutoring
using Zoom Education

• Study Squad - Online provides a safe and interactive
study space with highly qualified tutors and staff

STUDY ONLINE WITH THE HUDDLE AND FREE TUTORS

CLICK HERE
For more information please contact Ruth Game at 

0432 214 212 or Kynan Barnes at 0429 543 100 

ONLINE

https://thehuddle.secure.force.com/r/studysquad


SAFETY & PRIVACY
M E A S U R E S

WHAT IS ZOOM?
Zoom is an online video conferencing and distance 
education platform based in the US. During the Covid19 
restrictions, it has also been used by various secondary and 
tertiary education institutions in Australia to hold online 
classes. The Huddle uses Zoom solely for the purpose of 
hosting our online sessions.

• Video is not required 
• �A Huddle themed Zoom Background is 

provided to all users if they choose to use 
video

• �All users names are changed to their first 
names 

• �Staff members will be monitoring at all times
• �Each participant and their parent/guardian 

will need to sign the Code of Conduct 
• �Any breaches of the Code of Conduct are 

reported to the Education Coordinator(s) 
and managed accordingly. 

• �Private Messaging Disabled
• �Volunteers sign and understand the 

Volunteer Code of Conduct in relation to 
private communication with students

• �Private communication not allowed and 
included as part of the participant Code 
of Conduct.

• All sessions are password encrypted
• �Zoom session links are only available to 

registered participants
• �All users enter a Waiting Room to be 

screened before entry 
• �We have the capacity to remove any user 

from the session.

• �Tutors go through a multi-stage 
recruitment and induction process 
including all relevant background checks 
before commencement. 

• �All tutors must have a valid Working 
with Children’s Check throughout their 
engagement with The Huddle

• �Tutors will work with students weekly 
through drop-in sessions to support 
participants to learn, grow and belong. 

We are taking the following steps to ensure the safety and 
privacy of everyone involved during our online Zoom sessions:

PRIVACY

PRIVATE COMMUNICATION

SECURITY

OUR VOLUNTEER TUTORS


